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1st December 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Firstly, I would like to thank the PTA for yet again enriching the life of the school with the school 
discos. 
 
Could I remind you that children should wear shoes to school and not trainers. 
 
If you smoke please could you smoke away from the school gates as opposed to gathering at 
the exits which children walk through. 
 
Finally just to clarify timings for the nativities/Carol services next week: 
 

 Reception Nativities – Wednesday/Thursday/Friday at school – Parents/Carers to arrive 
at 2.15pm for a 2.30pm start. 

 Key Stage 1 Carol Service – Monday 4th December  at The Priory – 2pm start 

 Key Stage 2 Carol Service – Monday 4th December at The Priory – 5.30pm start 
(children taking part in the Carol Service should arrive at 5.15pm) 

 
If you have any enquiries please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Tim Mamak 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


